

CORNERSTONE CHRISTIAN SCHOOL

384 New Hempstead Road New City, New York 10956 (845) 637-3439 Fax (845) 634-1885

www.ccsny.org

March 29, 2023

Dear Cornerstone Christian School parents and guardians,

The Spring months have arrived and with them comes allergy season. This time of year can

cause children who are sensitive to allergies to cough, sneeze and sniffle at times. However, I would like to make all parents aware that a child cannot be sent home from school for these symptoms if a fever is not present. We are cautious and take students' temperatures when they are sent to the nurse's office with these symptoms.

BOARD OF EDUCATION

Pastor Daniel Johnson

Pastor Saddie Johnson

Pastor Sal Aragona (Chairman)

John Contento Treasurer

Suzette Venner

Jeannette Rosa-Sanchez Administrator Daily after-school disinfecting and cleaning is conducted by a private cleaning company named Vanguard. In addition to our daily disinfecting routine, an EPA-approved disinfectant which involves a four (4) minute wet kill for Covid-19 and many other viruses/germs is administered every Sunday, Tuesday, and Thursday evenings by Vanguard. This treatment is 100% safe for kids, staff, patrons and to touch, and it is even safe on food prep surfaces. The IWave is also administered through our school which reduces pathogens and allergens in the air.

Please be reassured that we are taking the proper measures to keep our school sanitized as best we can.

p-Hiskervice

Jeannette Rosa-Sanchez, MS, EMSW

School Administrator